
December 8, 2015 meeting 

 

Meeting was called to order. 

 

Secretary report was accepted per newsletter sent out 

 

Treasurer’s report was given and accepted. 

 

Discussion was held on the chili feed, to be held Saturday February 6th at Illusions Bar & Grill, Fenwood. 

Please contact sponsors (local businesses) for donations for our raffle baskets.  Any donation is 

welcome. 

Motion was made and passed to keep chili prices the same  

Discussion was held on using oyster crackers instead of saltine crackers – decided to try both. 

If anyone has connections to try to get some of the cheese donated please let Gary know. 

 

Chili will be made Friday February 5th at 6:00 pm at Fenwood Village Hall.  Come help if you are able. 

 

We will have 2 shifts for the Chili feed.  Set up and first shift.  Second shift and cleanup.  Show up when 

you can to help and to have some fun. 

 

Let Gary or Cindy know if you would like to donate any ingredients needed for the chili feed or cash.  

We need to know donations by January 29th - (garyweiland@gmail.com)  715-581-2875 

(cindy.manecke@gmail.com) 715-581-2468.  Bring items on Friday February 5th @ 6:00 when we cook 

the chili, or get to Gary or Cindy before then. 

 

For each batch we need the following items - 7 batches are made: 

 

4lbs Hamburger  (money donations only) – 20 lbs donated so far 

2lbs Macaroni 

1 - 50 oz can or 2 - 26 oz cans tomato soup 

4 - 46 oz cans tomato juice – 8 cans donated so far 

2 - 14.5 oz diced tomatoes – 6 cans donated so far 

½ lb onion 

1 – 27 oz kidney beans 

2 gallons ketchup – 2 gallons donated – no more needed 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

Next meeting will be held Monday January 12th at 7:00 at the Fenwood Village Hall 
 

See attached flyer for Chili feed – post in local businesses 
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